
April 23, 1996 

Doris Hoover 
Planning, Program and Management Support Branch 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Subject: Duke Power Company 
Topical Report DPC-NE-2007; Correction 

By letter dated January 2, 1995 (should have been dated 
1996), Duke submitted 15 copies of the proprietary version 
of the subject topical report, and 12 copies of what should 
have been the non-proprietary version. Attached are 12 
copies of the corrected non-proprietary version. We regret 
any problems this may have caused.  

If there are any further questions, please call Scott Gewehr 
at (704) 382-7581.  

Scott Gewehr 
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